
 
 
 

 

June 9, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

  
I would like to send you all my best wishes for the One World One Seattle celebration!  

  

Events like this serve as a powerful reminder of our rich multicultural community in the Puget Sound. In 

Washington’s 1st Congressional District, I have had the opportunity to see firsthand how our diversity can 

inspire unity across all facets of American life, ranging from our arts communities, our small business 

communities, and our non-profits and governments.  

  

This celebration is a chance to bring our communities together to share in the celebration of multicultural 

traditions. 

  

Thank you to NorthWest Share and the City of Seattle’s Office of Economic Development for organizing 

this celebration.  

  

Please accept my warm wishes for today’s celebration at Westlake Park. I hope everyone enjoys the 

performances, activities, and food! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Suzan K. DelBene 

Member of Congress, WA-01 

 


